
                                                                   

 

 

 

ORDER BY 2ND AUGUST FOR DELIVERY BEFORE THE 
START OF TERM 

It’s testing times for everyone. COVID-19 has caused so much disruption in such a small amount 
of time affecting both consumers and businesses. Ordering school uniform may be the last thing 
on your mind right now, however, we advise that you place your orders as soon as possible. 
 
We will do our best to get your order out to you as fast as we can. Home delivery times will be 
extended and there will be no into school delivery options at the moment.    
 

SHOP NOW        

 

As a schoolwear manufacturer, we feel obligated to help parents during this difficult time, therefore 
we’ve put together some handy tips on how you can safely keep your children entertained, view 
them on our blog. 
 
We have extended our standard 14 days return policy to 21 days. 
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